Pfizer Limited

The Capital, 1802 / 1901,

Plot No. C - 70, G Block, Bandra Kurla Complex,
Bandra (East), Mumbai 400 051.

Tel : +91 22 6693 2000 Fax:+91 22 2654 0274

August 27, 2018

The Corporate Relationship Dept.
BSE Limited

1** Floor, P.J.Towers

Dalal Street, Fort

Mumbai - 400 001

Scrip Code: 500680

Kind Attn: Mr. Pranay Adhikari, Assistant Manager, Surveillance

Dear Sirs,

Sub: Volume verification letter — (Urgent)

This refers to your letter bearing No. L/SURV/ONL/PV/PA/2018-2019/94 dated August 27, 2018
on the subject, received by us through email at 10.49 a.m.

At the outset, we would like to inform you that the Company has been strictly adhering to all
the disclosure requirements in terms of Regulation 30 of SEBI (LODR) Regulations, 2015 and will
continue to adhere to all the compliance requirements.

You have requested us to provide you with any information/announcement that may have
a bearing on the recent price/volume behavior in Pfizer Limited’s scrip. Please be informed
that, in our opinion, there is no undisclosed/unpublished price sensitive information which may
have a bearing on the recent price/volume behaviour of our scrip and consequently, we would
not like to speculate nor comment on the price/volume behaviour of Pfizer Limited’s scrip in
the recent past.

We assure you that, if and when Pfizer Limited makes any announcement regarding any
material development in respect of our business, we will ensure that we continue to follow the
mandated procedure of informing Stock Exchanges in a timely manner, so as to ensure uniform
and simultaneous disclosure to all the investors.

We trust the above clarifies the matter.

Thanking you,

Yours truly,
For Pfizer Limited,
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Prajeet Nair
Company Secretary
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